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MARTIN COUNTY, FLORIDA 
SUPPLEMENTAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: Honorable Members of the Board of 
County Commissioners 

DATE: August 5, 2020 

 

VIA: Taryn Kryzda  
 County Administrator  

 

FROM: Krista A. Storey 
Senior Assistant County Attorney 

 

REF: 20-0921 
SUBJECT: FINE REDUCTION REQUEST BY FOUNTAIN PROPERTY 

MANAGEMENT, INC. REGARDING CODE ENFORCEMENT CASE NO. 
15-0095293 

 
Section 1.98.B., General Ordinances, Martin County Code delegates the authority to hear 
requests for the release or reduction of code enforcement liens to a special magistrate. The 
ordinance goes on to provide that “if the special magistrate recommends release or reduction 
said recommendation shall be delivered to the Board of County Commissioners”. Upon further 
review of the agenda item, since the special magistrate’s recommendation regarding the request 
by Fountain Property Management, Inc. was for denial, it has been determined that the 
recommendation should not have been delivered to the Board, because it is not a 
recommendation of release or reduction as required by Section 1.98.B.  
 
Therefore, this agenda item has been withdrawn. 
 
 
Reviewed by County Attorney’s Office  
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